
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

21 November 2023  

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Update on Development Application DA2023/0130 for a Proposed Organic Waste 
Transfer Facility at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe 
  
Council is in receipt of a designated development application for a proposed organic waste 
transfer facility at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe. Notification of the application was 
undertaken between 29 May 2023 and 14 July 2023, with over 1,900 submissions received. 
The submissions received will be considered as part of the assessment of the development 
application. 
  
As an update on the application, Council requested additional information on the proposal 
from the applicant in August 2023 and this was provided to Council in October 2023. This 
additional information is available on Council’s Development Application tracker and is also 
being reviewed by Council officers and State agencies as part of the process. The 
assessment of the application by an independent planner is also underway. At this stage, it 
is anticipated that the assessment will be completed in February 2024.  
  
As the application is classified as a designated development for a waste management facility, 
the assessment and recommendation from Council will be provided to the Sydney Central 
City Planning Panel for their decision. A public meeting will be held by the Panel prior to a 
decision being made on the application. Details of this meeting will be provided by the Panel 
closer to the time. 
  
If you require any further information, this is available through Council’s website 
https://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/development-application-tracking or by contacting 
Council’s Customer Service on 02 8757 9000.  
  
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Daniel Cavallo   
DIRECTOR ENVIRONMENT AND PLANNING   

https://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/development-application-tracking

